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Bowling is back in full force 
this summer 

THE QUESTION: 

What are your three 
favorite non-bowling 

brands? 

Bowling is back in full force this 
summer. Summer league 
signups have far outpaced any 
summer in recent memory. 
Bowlers I have spoken with are 
glad to be back bowling and 
enjoying themselves again for a 
change. COVID is not gone by 
any means, but for those who 
have gotten vaccinated, it has 
been a great sense of relief, not 
to mention getting out of the 
house and staying clear of 
dessert and other comfort foods.

As a reminder, please make 
sure your summer averages are 
submitted to the office because 
for some, this will be the 
average they will use in the 
upcoming tournament season. 

Speaking of tournaments, you 
know doubt know that we have 
not been able to hold the 
NCAUSBCA Open, Women’s, and 
Youth Championship tourna-
ments as well as the Mixed 
Tournament in Support of BVL 
for, in some cases, two seasons. I 
am happy to report that we plan 
to get them all in, starting in 
November with our 39th Annual 
Senior Tournament at Bowl 
America Fairfax, followed by the 
BVL Mixed in December. The 
Open and Women’s events will 

be held in February, and this 
season we will also host the 
Virginia State Women’s and 
Open tournaments. In short, you 
will have many opportunities to 
get your fill of competition and 
all without adding any travel $$$. 

I have fielded a few questions 
from secretaries regarding 
officer elections for the fall 
season. If you did not have 
elections due to the shortened 
season or did not bowl this 
season at all, USBC 

recommends the same officers 
hold the positions until 
elections are held when you 
have your league organization 
meeting. 

NCAUSBCA recently held its 
15th Annual Membership 
meeting on Zoom, and you can 
read about it on page 8. If you 
are interested in attending the 
USBC Convention in Las Vegas 
in April of 2022, we do have 
delegate spots yet unfilled. If 
this is something that piques 
your interest, please email me 
at manager@ncausbca.org. 

As you prepare to sign up for 
the Fall season, please 
remember to include COVID 
protocols in your league rules. 

As a reminder, please make sure your 
summer averages are submitted to the 
office because for some, this will be the 
average they will use in the upcoming 

tournament season. 

See MANAGER, page 14 

Garnelle Dent 
Fort Washington, Md. 

Marcus Eder 
Springfield, Va. 

Roy Phillips 
Fairfax, Va. 

Geoffrey “Red Ball” Sherman 
Springdale, Md. 

Ann Swann 
Glenn Dale, Md. 

Dodge, Johnson & 
Johnson, Giant 
Food 

Subaru, Nike, 
Apple 

Calloway, Toyota, 
Levi’s 

Lipton, Gulden’s, 
Heinz 57 

Toyota, Nature’s 
Choice, Sketchers 


